
What's New 
- Grounds maintenance and tree trimming are ongoing.

Coming up! 
- Security Gate is locl�ed at night from 8 PM to 7 AM

- Foot traffic uses a paved wall�way to the left of gate

-- Closed a section of North Rd.

- Expansion of 30 new full plots and 13 half plots

- 12 plots were sold in 2022

- Cemetary water is turned off for the winter in October

New fencing across the front! 
The pole fence needs to be replaced 

with a more permanent option.

A fundraising campaign will be 
launched to pay for the new materials 

and installation. 

We appreciate your support in this. 
- Questions about the cemetery?? Pis visit our website.

The plan to purchase the land in front of the 
cemetery was canceled. Electrical and acequia 
easements crisscrossed through the land and the 
asking price was too high for the remaining 
usable land. 

--------------------· 

Annual Maintenance Dues 
$25 per gravesite 

In the case of multiple people buried in one plot, 
the dues are $25 per individual. 

Perpetual maintenance: 
In lieu of paying annually, you may choose to 

pay a one-time payment of $500 

Sierra Vista Cemetery Association uses the dues to 
maintain the premises. This includes, but is not limited to: 

general maintenance, repairs, cemetery improvements, 
security, insurance, water, garbage pick up, caretaRing, 

opening/closing gate, planting, and promotion. 

When you send your payment, please describe which sites 
you are paying for and who the owner/family of the site is. 

Remember, this is an annual maintenance fee on all 
gravesites owned whether they are vacant or utilized. 

Board of Directors: 

Elizabeth Crittenden Palacios, President -Nie Knight, Vice President -Anne Brenner, Treasurer -Cathy Aragon, Secretary -

Thom Wheeler, Grounds Manager - Barbara Crews - Lavinia Wheeler - Paula Mascarenas - Hugh Burt - Mary Domito 

Malte checks payable to Sierra Vista Cemetery and mail to PO BOX 2103, Taos, NM 87571 
575-758-8870 or 575- 758-7575

FB - SierraVistaCemetery SierraVistaCemetery.com 


